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October 25th, 2000 
John H. Hendrix 
P.O. Box 910 
Eunice, New Mexico 88231 

Re: Closure Report submitted on September 12, 2000 
UL I-Sec 25-T22S-R37E 
Amanda Sims Pit 

Dear Mr. Hendrix: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is in receipt of the Closure Report dated September 12th, 
2000, which was submitted by Eddie W. Seay on the behalf of John H. Hendrix. The NMOCD hereby requires 
no further action on the above referenced location. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this closure report does not relieve John H. Hendrix of liability 
should their operations fail to adequately investigate contamination that should pose a threat to groundwater, 
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve John H. Hendrix 
of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

I f you have any further questions, or need any assistance please do not hesitate to write or call me at (505) 393-
6161 ext...113. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Williams 
Environmental Engineer Specialist 
cc: Roger Anderson - Environmental Bureau Chief 

Chris Williams - District I Supervisor 
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